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OPP HOLDS CHILD CAR SEAT CLINIC

	

Auxiliary officers of Caledon OPP?recently held the latest in their series of child car seat clinics at the fire hall in Bolton. Auxiliary

Sergeant Jim Drake was explaining some of the points of seat installation to Dina and Nader Khouzam of Brampton. The next clinic

is scheduled for Feb. 24, from 6:30 to 8:30 p.m. at the fire hall on Ann Street in Bolton. It will be by appointment only. For more

information, or to book an appointment, call 905-584-2241.Photo by Bill Rea
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